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Generally all the employers or the board of management write letters to their employee on Christmas to appreciate the efforts by employees in service delivery and wish them and their family happy Christmas holidays. Following is a sample:
To all employees of the Star Group of Hotels,

The Star Group of Hotel’s Board of Directors would like to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and prosperous New Year. Star has seen a tremendous growth under your able stewardship and sacrifice during these tough economic times. Without all of you we would not have reached at this zenith.
With your courage, determination, hard work and relentless desire to fulfill the company objectives has brought us to this level globally.
During this holiday season, we want to wish you a merry Christmas and a pleasant New Year. May our heavenly Father bless you with prosperity.
Happy holidays! 

Star Group of Hotels
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